
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              St. Georgen, 13.12.2023 

 

Declaration on the Reach Regulation 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam  
 
In accordance with Article 33 of the REACH Regulation, suppliers must inform their 
customers if the delivered product contains a substance on the REACH candidate list (SVHC 
list) with a mass percentage >0.1.  
Lead has been included in the REACH candidate list since 27.06.2018. Our steel contains up 
to 0.35% lead. 
For this reason, we are fulfilling our obligation as a supplier and hereby inform you that our 
steel contains the following substance identified as SVHC: 
 

 

Werkstoff CAS/EINECS Liste since 

Blei  
(Pb) 

CAS: 7439-92-1 
EINECS: 231-100-4 

Kandidatenliste / 
SVHC 

27.06.2018 

 
As a result, some of our products are currently not REACH compliant.  
Alternative materials are currently being tested. 
 
If you have any further questions on REACH, please contact Mr. Frank Schuh: 
 
Tel. 07724 58 00 832 
E-Mail: frank.schuh@abp-antrieb.de 
 

 

With kind regards 

 

 

ABP-Antriebstechnik GmbH 

 


